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 Newsletter No. 6 2nd November 2018   

 

 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome back after the half term break. Everyone seems to have come back healthy and ready for what the 

children find is the most exciting few weeks as we run up to Christmas! Obviously, it will be a very busy half term, 

Class 2 and 3 have already been given their parts for their Christmas Performance.  Dates are available on the 

‘Dates for Diary’ overleaf. 

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you to all of you who helped your children to create a poppy for our display, which is in the entrance hall 
and is looking fantastic – so many of you put in a lot of work over the holiday. 

Rockstars 

This week we have had great fun dressing up for our TT Rockstars Day, the children looked amazing, so thank you 
for all your help in supporting them and us. During the day each class had a focus on number and times tables and 
the children are all motivated and ready to take on the challenge of becoming more fluent in their number work 
and really knowing those times tables facts. 

TSB 

This morning we welcomed Maggie and Tash from the TSB Bank to school who came to work with the children 
teaching them all about money. The children all looked at different ways of budgeting and spending money and it 
was all related to the theme of space and rockets. The children had a lovely time and have learned that you need 
to plan carefully in order to pay for everything that you need. A huge thank you to Maggie and Tash for running 
these sessions for us. 

BFG  

The Bromesberrow Funding Group will be having a fresh start for this academic year starting with a meeting in 
school on Wednesday 7th November at 2.30 – 3.00pm.  Please come along and support this if you possibly can.  If 
the meeting time is a problem but you would like to support the fundraising for specific events, please make 
either Mrs Carpenter or Mrs Thompson aware.   

Raising Funds for Shopping Online 
 
easyfundraising is a great website where you can help Bromesberrow Fundraising Group raise funds simply by 
doing your everyday online shopping with over 3,300 big name retailers like Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, 
Booking.com, eBay, Boden, and M&S. 
 
Every time you shop, we receive a small donation to say ‘thank you’ and it’s completely free too! We want raise as 
much as possible so please sign up and help us at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bromesberrowfg/ 
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“We’ve registered with easyfundraising and we need your help!  
 
 

Dates for the diary: 

 

Thursday 22nd November  Open Morning 

Thursday 15th November Flu Immunisation Rec-Yr5 

Thursday 15th November  Children in Need Day 

Friday 16th November  Girls Football Tournament (details to follow) 

Thursday 22nd November  Open Morning for prospective parents 

Thursday 29th November  Class 3 – Christmas Christian Adventure in Lydney (details to follow) 

Friday 30th November   Clubs finish for the term. 

Friday 30th November  Achievement Assembly (2.40pm) 

Friday 30th November  Autumn Report Cards to parents 

Monday 10th December   Christmas Post Box in Entrance Hall (For children to post cards to each other) 

Tuesday 11th December   Class 2 & Class 3 Christmas Performance in village hall (1.30pm) 

Wednesday 12th December  Class 2 & Class 3 Christmas Performance in village hall (6pm) 

Thursday 13th December  Class 1 Christmas Performance in School Hall (2pm) 

Wednesday 19th December Puppet Show 

Thursday 20th December Christmas Post Box Delivery/ Christmas Dinner/ Christmas Party 

Friday 21st December  Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


